
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 27, 2017 2:37:29 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 9:49 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Catherine f

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I completely understand the need to maintain, replace and upgrade equipment.
What I don't understand is why this wasn't planned for since the inception of hydro.  Would this not
have been part of the overall cost budgeting since the inception of Hydro One?  Also - you can't expect
people to jump up and down over this increase when the CEO makes 4.5 million per year plus
bonuses.  One can only imagine what their payroll is.
No - I do not approve of these increases!

-- Attachment --
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